

RACINE SMALL FRY INTERNATIONAL, INC.

January 25, 2010

Mr. Donnie Snow, Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 800 Center Street, Room 127 Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Snow,

I would like to appear before the Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services to discuss a potential agreement with the City of Racine and Racine Small Fry/Midwest Invitational tournament at its next meeting.

Sincerely,

Coach Rudy

Executive Director

RACINE SMALL FRY INTERNATIONAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Mr. W.L. Mckinley Ameritech (retired) Racine, WI

Mr. Jeff McDorman City of Racine (retired) Racine, WI

Mr. K. Jackson US Bank – Branch Manager Kenosha, WI

Mr. Derrick Glass Modine Mfg Racine, WI

Mr. Rick Collum Racine Unified Schools Racine, WI